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January 20, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This is a reminder to participate in the parent survey supplement of the Illinois SEssentials Survey.
We guarantee that survey responses will never be connected to the identity of you or your child.
School reports will only present aggregated information of how parents and students responded as a
whole. The parent survey is to be completed by parents or guardians with a student in grades Pre-K
through 12th grade. To receive parent data, a school must achieve a response rate of 20 percent from
parents.

Teachers and 4th through 12th graders throughout Illinois are taking the teacher and student 5Essential
Survey. A 5Essential Report will be generated if a school achieves 50 percent response rate for students
and/or a 50 percent response rate for teachers. In May 2023, principals and administrators will be
emailed invitations to view their school’s online 5Essentials Reports. Summary SEssentials data will be
made available to the public in the fall via the Illinois Report Card Site.

Please visit https:/survey.5-essentials.org/illinois to take the parent survey. You can also find a link on
our website www.queenbeel6.org. The survey will open on January 24, 2023 and closes on March 31,
2023. If you have any questions about the survey, please contact 5Essentials Customer Support at 1-
866-440-1874 or impact-surveys@uchicago.edu.
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